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GPOP - Issue Review System  
 

Part Number: 68261504A$, 68233701A$, 68227208A$, 68227207A$, 52014750A$, 68463479A$  
   

Part Description: Transmission Oil Pan, Heater (TMU), Tube or O-ring  

   
Issue 

Description: 
Applies to vehicles equipped with 8 speed transmissions only; if you have a leak 
that appears to be at the pan the use of proper leak detection is recommended. The 
fluid in the 8 speeds can be detected with a black light and there are aftermarket 
spray on leak detection materials to help ensure that the leak is properly diagnosed 
and not from another location such as cooler lines, heater tubes, or case porosity.  
 
Please note that the transmission pan gasket is available for many of the 8 speed 
applications FCA offers.  
 
Please review the available quick connect and transfer tube parts, as replacement 
of the TMU may not be required.  
 
If a TOC line connection is found to be the source, the quick connect may need 
replacement.  
 
If the leak source is coming from the connection of the TMU to the transmission, the 
transfer tube may need replacement.  
 
When parts are returned to the QEC the retaining clips (snap ring) for the quick 
disconnect fittings are missing. (This leaves a question as to whether the clips were 
missing from the assembly plant, or the technician removed them in order to make 
line removal easier.) Please return the clips with the transmission heater and note if 
they were not there to begin with. For any questions regarding transmission heater, 
contact FCA Redacted Content. If no response in 15 minutes, proceed with repair. 
 
~___________________________________________________~ 
Contact us at CAGRIS@Chrysler.com for feedback related ONLY to this GPOP 
Tech Tip. Please include the Part Number(s) and Tech Tip Part Description of the 
Tech Tip you are referencing for our tracking system. 

 

 


